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Sydney Fish Market’s redevelopment is underway, with on-water works taking place to 

transform the iconic market into a world-class attraction on Blackwattle Bay. 

These works require the closure of the boardwalk’s public drop-off pontoon, with 

recreational vessels no longer able to access the site at this location. The pontoon is now 
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